
P.O. Box 270 
Columbia, PA. 17512 

Phone 717-684-4804 

October 8, 1984 

Kermit Geary 
1266 Riverport Dr. 
Walnutport, Pa. 18088 

Dear Kermit: 

Thank you for your reception report on October 1, regarding WHEX Radio. 

WHEX is indeed, a new AM station, having signed on last May. To date, 
we have received, among others, reception reports from Pittsburgh, Long 
Island, N.Y. and Cape Cod, Mass. I will idd your name to the growing 
list. We are using a Harris model MW -1A, 1000 watt transmitter, 
stepped down to 500 watts at 1580 kHz. Our tower is 100 feet tall, located 
with our transmitter and studio/offices, atop what is probably the highest 
point in Lancaster County. That, coupled with an excellent ground system 
and the new transmitter, and we are sending out a clean, clear signal. 

I have attached some information so you will have a better idea of WHEX. 
Also, I passed your letter to our chief engineer and he was delighted to 
receive it. 

Again, thanks for the reception report and happy listening! 

Sincerely, 

Douglas J. Neatrour 
Station Manager 


